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From: Jal.646(@gmail.com
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 11:5027 AM

To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please Save Shoreline's Trees

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear Shoreline City Council:

[ urge each of you to use your authority to save and protect trees in Shoreline by voting to:

APPROVE the definition of a 6" diameter/dbh significant tree.

REQUIRE PERMITTING (in all tree codes) for the removal of any tree over 24" dbh.

DENY Director authority to waive and reduce retention of trees on construction sites.

DENY Director authority to reduce replacement trees on construction sites.

RAISE SIDEWALKS above tree roots for the 17 trees in good and fair condition in the 5th Ave NE Sidewalk Design proposal.
ENSURE PROTECTION ofthe 100' tall, 80-year-old, 46" & 36" dbh Western Red Cedars at 5th Ave NE & 178th.

AN

Shoreline is going downhill in so many ways. Surely protecting our trees would be a wonderful and attainable legacy for you to leave our community.

Sincerely,
Laura Lind
Shoreline resident for 37 years
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